Docket No. 50-29

Yankee Atomic Electric Company

ATTN: Mr, Jay K. Thayer
Vice President and Manager of Operations
580 Main Street

Bolton, Massachusetts 01740-1308
Gentlemen:
Subject: Inspection Report No. 50-29/91-02

A routine, unannounced inspection of the radiological controls program at your facility was
conducted by D, Mann and P, O'Connell on February 4-8, 1991. Areas covered in this
inspection included: staffing and organization, internal exposure controls, external exposure
controls, audits and appraisals, and AL.ARA. Within the scope of this inspection, no
violations were identified.

No response to this letter is required. Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

James H. Joyner, Chief

Facilities Radiological Safety
and Safeguards Branch

Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

Enclosure:
NRC Inspection Report No. 50-29/91-02
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